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Dear Parents/Carers 

First of all, I must say a HUGE 
well-done to our little thespians – 
the nativity performance was 
great. I’m very proud of all the 
children; they work hard practicing 
during the run-up to the 
performance.   

We’ve had a fun filled autumn term 
2, exploring seasonal celebrations. 
We made rockets and firework 
pictures and learnt Guy Fawkes was 
a bit naughty! We learnt how 
important it is to remember the 
soldiers that died and the soldiers 
who keep us safe as we covered 
Remembrance Day and we had some 
‘spotty’ fun taking part with 
Children in Need.  

For the last 2 weeks, we will be 
creating wonderful Christmas 
crafts and beginning to wind down. 
We will turn our role play room in 
to a cinema and watch Christmas 
movies before ending the term with 
a party and a visit from Santa! 

 

We return on Monday 8th January; 
this will be a morning session and a 
lunch club only, we will also be 
welcoming some new families, which 
is always exciting.  

Our new topics for spring term will 
be - ‘Weather & Seasons’, followed 
by Stories & Rhymes. We’ll be 
making Dens during the spring 
term, so if you have any unwanted 
large boxes (big enough to fit a 
toddler in!) during Christmas, 
please send them in! 

We’ve had a great year with 
fantastic support from our parents 
– so a big thank you to you all. All 
that remains is to wish you all a 
very Merry Christmas and a happy 
new year! 

Tina and the team. 

                  

 

 

 

Notices – Urgent Appeal 

Unfortunately, we didn’t manage to fill the space of Chairman at our AGM. We 
do have a temporary placement but we need a permanent fixture! We’re looking 
for someone who loves children and who is willing to take on the responsible 
for the management team.  This is a great opportunity to become actively 
involved with a local group. As the preschool is well established and run by an 
experienced practitioner, the chairman role can involve as much or as little 
time as you wish to commit to it.     

Dates for your Diary 

18th Dec – Barfield Bellringers visit 
(more info to come) 

19th Dec – Christmas Party & End of 
Term (Separate letter with more info 
will be sent out) 

8th Jan – Spring Term Begins 
 (am session and lunch club 
only) 

TBA – Julia Hunt Story Time 

Points of interest 

Our Christmas Fayre raised  

£512.38  
Thank-you to everyone 

Santa will be visiting 

 us on 

 19th December at 11:45am  


